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Earth Day demonstrations and tables on Tuesday, April 23, at the SRD shop. Due to rain showers, the event was held under canopies and in the shop rooms with the large doors open. The SRD Law Enforcement Officer is holding the log while Jim Levesque and a student from A. Montoya Elementary School are using a crosscut saw. All photos by Sam Beard unless noted otherwise.
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Jim and a collection of crosscut saws and other tools that were shown to the students and teachers. About a dozen government agencies
and private organizations presented information and demonstrations. Students participated in activities at over half of the tables.
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One top of a large double-trunk pine tree adjacent to the Cienega Nature Trail that broke during a recent wind storm.
Jerry Carroll is limbing the pine with a chain saw, and other volunteers are dragging slash to the Group Area parking lot

 to be chipped later.
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Another view of the top of the fallen tree. When the tree top fell, it broke to tops of an oak and a Rocky Mountain Juniper.
The tall stumps of these broken trees are in the center of the photo. Both of the cigar butt stumps will be felled later.
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The “after” photo of the place were the fallen tree top was located. L to R: Jerry Carroll, Dan Benton, and Jim Levesque. The Nature
Trail is to the right of the photo.
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The Nature Trail has been swept, and small tree trunks and limbs beside the trail have been moved to the parking lot.
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The Group Area parking lot where the trucks were parking. Down trees were bucked to 12 or 16-inch lengths, hauled to the parking lot
In wheel barrows, loaded on pickups, and hauled to the SRD shop area. This wood will be donated to needy East Mountain families later.
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FOSM volunteers plan to chip this pile of slash and another pile at the second restroom on May 8.
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Esther Nelson, SRD Wildlife Biologist, requested that FOSM collect juniper branches that could be cut into disks for
Christmas ornaments for the Capital Christmas Tree that will come  from the Carson National Forest this year.
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The branches are 3 inches to 4 inches in diameter.
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